JUNE 1752021

We are beginning to plan for our 2020-2021 Moving Up Ceremonies. In order to move
forward we need to gather some information from you.

Dear P.S. 234 Grade 5 families,

This year we will be offering two options for the "Moving Up" ceremony in the Spring.
Optionl: In-Person Outdoor Ceremony
Option2: Virtual Ceremony

Please complete the Google Form below by May 1, 2021 and indicate which ceremony
your child will participate in. Please be aware that Remote students are invited to
participate in the "In Person" outdoor ceremony if they choose.

Due to social distancing rules students participating in the "In Person" outdoor ceremony
will be given two tickets for guests. Please note that if you choose the virtual option you
cannot opt in to the In-Person outdoor ceremony at a later date.

Please note that remote children that will participate in the In-Person Moving Up
ceremony will not enter the building on the day of the In-Person Moving Up ceremony.
Students must also show proof of completion of the health screening survey.

In addition, all families attending the In-Person Moving Up Ceremony must complete
the health screening survey and have their temperature checked at the gate before
entering the school yard. Please note that all students and guests (2 maximum) attending
the outdoor In-Person Moving Up ceremony are required to wear a face mask for the
duration of the event and must remain in their seat to ensure proper social distancing is
in place. No exceptions will be made.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScMK-3zPC1aIrrhXSIY5HaV-tZP7P_2oDDgPxDTa51Z2ak3ug/viewform?usp=sf_link

